
Inverness Campus masterplan phase 2

Thank you for taking the time to visit the second exhibition – we hope that it 
provided helpful responses to the comments and feedback we’ve received so far. 

We very much welcome any further feedback that you may wish to provide. All your 
comments will be carefully considered as we continue to prepare our masterplan. A 
summary of the feedback provided, and our response to it will then be submitted to 
The Highland Council as part of the planning application.

It is also important to emphasise that there will be the opportunity to comment 
formally on the planning application when it is submitted, providing comments 
directly for consideration by the Council as part of the decision-making process. 

The team will now finalise the masterplan and the planning application. The broad 
programme for delivery will then be as follows:

	● Submission of final masterplan to The Highland Council – March/April 2025 

	● Anticipated decision on application from The Highland Council – Autumn 2025 

	● Phase 2 new infrastructure delivery starts – Spring 2026

Next steps

Find out more:
invernesscampus.co.uk/phase2masterplan


